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Special called City Commission meeting - January 7, 1986 - 9:30 a.m.  

 

The purpose of the special called meeting was to install the new Mayor and 

Commission.  

 

Magistrate, Darrell Carrier called the meeting to order and ask Rev. Richard 

Hendricks from Three Forks Church of Christ to offer the benediction. After this, 

Magistrate issued the oath of office to Mayor James Gilley, Commissioners, Crisp, 

Smith, Barrow and Bryce. He congratulated them in their efforts to help Smiths 

Grove and told them if they ever needed assistance from him, to please don't 

hesitate to call him.  

 

The clerk told the new commission the first meeting for them would be January 27, 

1986 at 7:00 p.m.  

 

With no further business to be heard the meeting was adjourned.  

 

Approved:  James R. Gilley                    Attest: Dorothy J. Neal 

Mayor      City Clerk 

 


